VENTURES, INC.

April 9, 2007

Thank you, again, for being a part of the MHA Spring Education
Conference & Vendor Fair! We greatly appreciated your time and the
expertise you were able to share with our participants.

Please find enclosed a summary of the evaluations for your workshops at
the Spring Conference. | hope these evaluations are helpful to you and your
workshop planning in the future.

If you have any questions regarding your evaluations or any other item
regarding the conference, please do not hesitate to contact me. Again,
thank you so much for your contributions to the Spring Conference!

Sincerely,

Carric J. Krepps™

Education Coordinator

MHA... an Association of Montana Health Care Providers
Phone: (406) 457-8006

Fax: (406) 443-3894
carrie@mtha.org

1720 Ninth Avenue PO. Box 5119
Helena, Montana 59604-5119

tel: 406-442-1911 fax: 443-3894
wiwre mtha. w'g



